
Welcome! 

Knowing and Reflecting Jesus! 
March 30, 2024 - 10:45 AM 

 
Prelude                                                  Adam Lyko 
 
 

Welcome                                               Teddy Shupe 
 
 

Joy of Giving                                                        Lola Lile 
                              Local Church Budget 
 
 

Children’s Story                    Teen Mission Adventure 
 
 

Worship in Music                 Teen Mission Adventure 
 
 

Songs of Praise                     Teen Mission Adventure 
 
 

Praying Together                                          Scott Rivas 
 
 

Worship in Music               Darla Shupe & Terry Roth 
                        
 

Scripture Reading                                    
Joshua 24:14-15 

 
 

Message from the Word        Teddy Shupe 
      Meeting Jesus in Scripture 

             “Joshua, Pt. 2: Genocide, God & Grace” 
 
 

 

 

Ministry Team 
Pastor Teddy Shupe 
   
Associates in Pastoral Care 
 Bill Skidmore, Lead Elder; Travis Barker, Nathan Cutler,  
     Dan Frickle, Wanda Kirchmeier, Baylen Kreiter, Lola 
 Lile, Scott Rivas, Sarah Thomas, Matt Thomas 
 
Church Staff 
 Administrative Assistant Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Custodian Travis Sammons 
 
SVAS School 
 Principal Darla Shupe 
     School Board Chairman                            Baylen Kreiter 
  
Additional Personnel 
 Church Clerk                                      Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Church Treasurer                                              Ed Wines 
     Head Deacon          Gregg Speers 
     Lead Deacon for March                             Gregg Speers 

  

Contact Information 
 

Office Hours: Mon—Thurs 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
Website: www.valleyadventist.church 
E-mail: office@valleyadventist.org 
Pastor’s E-mail: teddy@valleyadventist.org 
Phone: 509-926-5866     
Live Streaming/Archive: www.valleyadventist.church 
                                          (Click on Watch Live and enjoy!) 
Spokane Valley Adventist School Phone: 509-926-0955 
SVAS E-Mail: dshupe.svas@gmail.com 

Sabbath Schools 
9:30—10:30 AM 

 

Sanctuary: Jim Davidson/Virginia Davidson 
Fellowship Hall: Collegiate Class, Kent & Cheryl Jones 
Fellowship Hall: SE corner, Travis Sammons Class 
Fellowship Hall: NE corner, Juan Palacios Spanish Class 
Library: Ron & Sue Eastman Class  
Something Else Bible Fellowship                           Room 2 
Abide Sabbath School            Room 1 
Youth: Grades 9 - 12                                    Room 5 
Juniors/Earliteen: Ages 10 - 14                      Room 3 
Primary: Ages 7 - 10                        Room 7 
Kindergarten: Ages 4 - 7                                   Room 6 
Beginners: Ages 0 - 4                        Room 4 



 

Week at a Glance 
 

Today - Journey to the Cross, 4-9 PM 
            - Enjoying Sabbath until 7:16 PM              
Mar. 31 - Journey to the Cross, 4-7 PM  
               - Tech Tutoring, 11AM (RSVP) 503-820-8478 
Apr. 1 - J2C Work Bee, 9:00 AM 
Apr. 2 - J2C Work Bee, 9:00 AM 
Apr. 3 - Pathfinders, 6:00 PM 
Apr. 4 - Community Prayer Gathering, 6:45 PM 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

Apr. 6 - Church Potluck 
Apr. 7 - Roller Skating Social 
Apr. 12 - Walla Walla University Choir Concert 
Apr. 18 - Dinner With a Doctor 
Apr. 23 - SVAS Constituency Meeting 

   Financial Information 
Monthly Church Budget Needs—$23,039 

  

Amount received through Mar.16                          $15,306 

Still needed to meet Mar. budget                            $7,733 

                                       

 

 

 
 

 

 

This QR code is linked to SVAC 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Sue Eastman—healing 

 Chelle Martin—healing 

 Jeanne Matlack-Whiting—healing 

 Gemma Smith—healing 

 Leonard Westermeyer—healing 

 Freda Willoughby—healing 
 

 

~ Announcements & Events ~ 
 

Welcome To Our Worship Service! 
 
Journey to the Cross continues this afternoon 4-9 PM 
and tomorrow afternoon 4-7 PM! This is a first come 
first serve event this year, so bring a neighbor and come 
early for this wonderful opportunity to share the life, 
death, burial, and resurrection of Jesus! 
 
As We Prepare for our monthly all church fellowship 
luncheon, please bring a prepared main dish and a large 
salad and/or dessert.  Call/text Sue @ 209-747-0086.  
  

Roller Skating at Roller Valley will be held on April 7 
from 6-8pm. Please plan to join us and invite a friend or 
neighbor.  
 
Walla Walla University's ICantori Choir will be 
providing a Friday evening Vespers concert on April 12 
here at Valley Adventist at 7:00 PM. Under the  
direction of Dr. Kraig Scott, they will present beautiful 
sacred music around the theme, "My Song Is Love." 
Plan now to bring a neighbor or co-worker for an  
uplifting hour of refreshing inspiration! 
 
FOOD PREPAREDNESS CLASS!  Don’t be  
dependent on “the systems” for this basic necessity for 
life! The Meissner’s hosted Preparedness Expos at the 
Spokane Convention Center, Spokane Fairgrounds and 
in major cities in years past. They’ve been invited to 
present a class at Spokane Valley Church Fellowship 
Hall on April 28, 2-5 PM with live pressure canning and 
water bath canning demos! Learn to make Artisan Bread 
& easy whole wheat loaves! Class presentation covers 
many food preservation methods & how to achieve true 
food independence. It’s free! More info: SusPrep.com 
 
Nominating Committee, Second Reading: A big-time 
thank you to the eight members who said "Yes!" to  
serving on the Nominating Committee as they help 
place people in meaningful ministry for the next two-
year ministry term - we appreciate you! They are: Sally 
Curnow, Nathan Cutler, Matt Drudy, Dan Frickle,  
Nathan Katsma, Samantha Singer, Deana Spencer, and 
Jan Woesner! 
 
Transfer, Second Reading: 
OUT: Shanna Waggoner to East Wenatchee Adventist  
               Church, East Wenatchee, WA 

 

Did you know? 
Our Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) has 

about a dozen students who are participating in this 
weekend’s Journey to the Cross event! As you  

experience first-century Jerusalem out on the set, 
you will see them playing various parts in costume. 
Thank you to our students for participating in this 

wonderful service to our community!! 
www.spokanechristianschool.org 


